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5th July 2022 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 

Harrow Film Awards Event  
 
We are very pleased to let you know that Class Hockney have got through to the final of the film 
festival with their class film. 
 
This will take place on Thursday 14th July at Harrow Art Centre (Elliot Hall) from 6pm to 7pm (doors 
open at 5:30pm).  
 
Parents will need to take their child to the above event and stay with them throughout the 
performance. There is no charge for the tickets. As tickets are limited, only one parent will be able 
to accompany their child. 
 
Can you please complete the slip below and return it to your child’s class teacher by Friday 8th July 
2022. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Miss H Leonidas 
Class Teacher 
              

 

Harrow Film Festival – Thursday 14th July 2022   Please return this slip by Friday 8th 

July 2022 

 

Child’s Name       Class Hockney    

 

I confirm that I will be attending with my child for the above event. Yes   No 

 

Name of parent accompanying the child        

 

Signed        (Parent) Date     

 

 


